
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORAND UM 

TO: JANET BINNS 

FROM: ROB ZUBER 

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF NEW ELK MR-125, WHICH ADDS THE WEED MANAGEMENT PLAN TO PAP 

DATE: 8/15/18 

 

 

Hello, Janet.   

 

Please review the proposed Weed Management Plan for the New Elk Mine. I will send you the 

revised pages from the NECC MR-125 application.   

 

Thanks! 

Rob 

 


